

Chairman's Blog

Welcome all to a new Chairman's blog, a monthly posting written by the Chair, Cllr Helen Jones, to update the community on the work of Aldenham Parish Council (APC). We hope to give you an insight into the things we have been doing, as well as highlight upcoming events.







The Council continues to prepare for the Planning Inquiry regarding the application on Shenley Hill. APC are a Rule 6 party, which means we are allowed to make our case on behalf of the residents of Radlett as to why we object to this proposal. We held a public meeting on the 5th July to update the public, give them a chance to ask questions to our legal team, and inform them of how to contribute to the inquiry. Save Hertsmere and the Radlett Society and Greenbelt Association are working with the council to help coordinate community efforts and residents who wish to speak at the inquiry can find out more by contacting info@save-hertsmere.com.

Patchetts Green

APC has installed a new notice board in Patchetts Green, to help improve our communication with our newest residents. We have also installed a new litter bin in the area which will be maintained by the Open Spaces Team.





Green Hay 12 0 3 2 4

Green Flag Award 2023

APC is thrilled to announce that Phillimore Recreation Ground has yet again been awarded the Green Flag Award. The award is the international quality mark for parks and green spaces and is a testament to the hard work and dedication of the team that care for the green space so that everyone can enjoy it

